






    Alex Tung, an associate professor in 
the UConn School of Business Opera-
tions and Information Management 
(OPIM) Department and a proud Husky 
Basketball fan, is passionate about 
bringing together academics and the 
information technology field through his 
work. Tung has been involved with the 
OPIM Department at UConn since 2000. 
Tung told me about his interests in 
information technology, his reasons for 
teaching, advice to students entering 
into the field, and his future goals for 
the OPIM Department.
 Tung’s focus in information technology 
is on building and improving IT software 
to help businesses become more 
efficient and effective in decision-mak-
ing. He said this require deep thinking 
to come up with the correct logic to 
solve each problem in different func-
tional areas of businesses.
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    Marc shared a story with me from when he was 14-years-old 
and his parents would not let him get an Xbox to play video games 
with his friends. Marc said he could not take “no” for an answer so 
he actively looked for ways around it. Marc highly encouraged all 
students who are interested to join IMA.“Technology is awesome. 
Information technology is no longer the support function in com-
panies that it once was, it now drives most big businesses. Tech-
nology is already everywhere and everything, and it is only going 
to be expanding more…so why not be on the forefront of innova-
tion?” He said.

Marc added that IMA is a great way for students to network with 
recruiters from many Fortune 500 companies and to engage in 
workshops involving different technologies – such as, 3D printing, 
introductory code, and data mining.

Faculty Spotlight- 
Alex Tung

     For Marc Senatore, treasurer of the 
Information Management Association (IMA), 
his passion for technology and pursuit of 
innovation started at a young age. I had the 
chance to talk with Marc about his role in 
IMA, his future goals, and reason he chose to 
major in Management Information Systems

   The OPIM department has allowed me 
to experience developing technologies 
first hand, such as the 3D Printers and 
the Virtual Reality lab.
    Working as an Administrative Assistant 
gives me the opportunity to work with 
others from all around the University. Not 
only faculty and students, but staff from 
all different departments. 
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